
 

 

 
 

 
 Istituto Affari Internazionali 

is pleased to invite you to the seminar on: 

 
“US FOREIGN POLICY AFTER THE ELECTIONS: 

A NEW COURSE OR MORE OF THE SAME?” 
 
 

FRIDAY, 19 OCTOBER 2012 
01:30 p.m.- 03:00 p.m. 

Istituto Affari Internazionali – Library room (third floor) 

Via Angelo Brunetti, 9 – Rome 

 
 

CHAIR 

Riccardo Alcaro  

Senior Fellow, Transatlantic Relations Programme 
Istituto Affari Internazionali (IAI), Rome 

 

SPEAKER 

Ian Lesser  

Director, Transatlantic Center 
German Marshall Fund (GMF), Brussels 

 
 

 

 

 

The working language will be English. 

 
 

- IAI will organize a Light-lunch  from 01:00 to 01:30 before the meeting - 


